
ROCK REUNION
Following the success of their previous visit, the Rookie Rockstars band are coming back to 
the school to perform a concert for our pupils!  The concert will take place on: 

Thursday 15th December 1.45 - 2.45am 

Rock Reunion is an exciting follow up to the Rookie Rockstars week we had in the school 
earlier in the year.  The Rookie Rockstars team will send a live band into the school to 
give all our pupils a fantastic Rock concert and more importantly a refresher of all the 
important messages learned during their week with us.  This will be a fun day for all as 
the pupils are once again invited to dress up in their best Rock outfits to be thoroughly 
entertained by musicians who have played concerts all over the world!   
The Rookie Rockstars Band will be performing all the songs that the pupils learned for 
their concert with a few surprises thrown in too! 

  

There will also be an opportunity for pupils to purchase Rookie Rockstars                                           
for those who missed out last time! 

T-Shirts £10, Hats £10, Wrist bands £3 and Posters £3 will all be on sale after the 
performance.  If your child would like any of these items then just send the money in with them on 
the day of the concert. 

www.rookierockstars.org.uk 
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